
 

 

Summer Term 2018 -  Edition 21  

Please join us for an afternoon of celebration 

on Saturday 9 th  June from 12 noon until 4pm 

here at Gosberton House Academy.  



 

 

 

This term in rainbow we have  

been learning about the Anglo  

�² Saxons and the Vikings!  
We have been thinking about how they travelled, how they 

lived and what they ate. We rowed all the way to England 

on our longboat, it was very tiring! In art, we have made 

wonderful Anglo �² Saxon homes, we then explored the  

inside of our own house! We have also designed our  

own Viking tunics and brooches. We have also been  

investigating sound in science this term, exploring  

volume and making our own instruments.  


